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2 August 2021

Gilgandra PSSA Touch Football

Dear parents/carers,

Your child has been selected to play in the Gilgandra Public School Touch Football Team.
Our first game will be on Thursday 5 August. Both Boys and Girls teams will be playing
Mendooran Central School at McGrane Oval. This has been rescheduled due to delays caused
by weather and COVID. The first game starts at 10:30 am. Students will be supervised by Mrs
Hazelton, Mr Eric Priddis and Mr Smithers and will walk to and from the oval from school.
Parents and carers will be advised whether or not they can attend due to COVID restrictions in
the coming days.

Kind Regards,

it

Mr Adam Smithers
Gilgandra Public School



